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Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Wednesday 17th April Key Stage 2 (Squirrel and Otter class) will be going to the Bath and West 

Showground to the Field to Food Learning Day. This day is a free event for us to attend and aims to 

educate children about farming and food production. 

The Field to Food Learning day has become an integral part of the Bath and West Society’s work in 
informing and educating young consumers about where their food comes from and the hard work 
farmers do to make sure we eat the very best of British food. They believe for the children to be 
able look, hear, smell and get their hands dirty is the most effective way to learn about this.  

The Bath and West Society have generously offered to pay the cost of the coach from school to the 
event so there is nothing for you to pay.  However, please could you log onto parentpay.com to 
give your child consent to attend this event. 

On the day the children need to be in school promptly by 9am dressed in school uniform. They 
should bring a packed lunch, water bottle and coat. The coach will be leaving promptly at 9.10am 
and arriving back before the end of the school day. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Banks, Mr Riley and Mrs Howe 

 

 

 


